Kindergarten Registration 2020-2021

Print Kindergarten Student’s Name Date of Birth

We are excited that your child will be attending kindergarten at Sunburst Elementary!!

The registration process will not begin until all required documents are received.

o Age Requirement: A child must be 5 years of age on or before September 1, 2020.

o Photo ID for the Guardian

o Original Birth Certificate (A copy can be made in the office which we will keep in the student’s
file.)

o  Student Information Form: Fill out front and back. Please sign the back of the form.

o Immunizations: Please provide a copy of your child’s immunizations. This information will also
need to be transferred to an Official Utah Immunization Card. A copy of the required
immunizations is attached.

o Guardianship Status Form

o Proof of Residency: Bring the TWO required documents as shown on the Proof of Residency
Form showing that your primary residence lies within the school boundaries.

o Snack Donation: $15 for food/art experiences. Please make the checkout to Sunburst
Elementary.

o Has any guardian previously had a child attend school in the Davis School District?

Yes No
o Morning or Afternoon Preference: Every effort will be made to accommodate your request.
AM morning 8:50-11:30 M - Th PM afternoon 12:45-3:25M-T
8:50 — 10:50 Friday 11:25 - 1:25 Friday
Calendar

School begins Tuesday, August 25. Please come with your child on that day. Stay to meet the teacher
and sign up for a Personal Assessment time for your child. You and your child should plan to spend
about 1 hour at the school on the 25th. The assessments will be done August 26-28. Kindergarten
students will begin a regular schedule on Monday, August 31. Class lists will be posted approximately
one week before school begins. Please call if you have any questions. This calendar is subject to change.
Thanks!!

This information can be:

Turned in to Rachel Alberts on the second floor of the District Administration Building located at
45 East State Street Farmington, Utah 84025
Turned in at the Sunburst Elementary School office in August of 2020.



